SPANISH MEDICAL COMMITTEE

TREE OF LIGHTS

Once again, the Spanish Medical Committee will be lighting a tree of lights this holiday season and are offering the opportunity for everyone to purchase a light in memory of or to honour a loved one or to simply send a holiday greeting to friends and family.

Each light will be sold for $5.00 per name or 3 for $10.00 and names of donors and honourees will be published locally between November 2017 and January 2018.

Lights can be purchased at the municipal office between 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday, up to December 31, 2018.

All monies raised go to the Spanish Medical Clinic Equipment Fund.

We look forward to your support!
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	TREE OF LIGHTS - 2017

· In Memory of

· Seasons Greetings to

Please list names below:

1. _____________________

2. ____________________

3. ____________________

Cost is $5.00 for each name listed or 3 for $10.00.

Amount Enclosed:___________

Please remit payment to the Town of Spanish municipal office. 

All donations go towards the Spanish Medical Clinic Building Fund.

Donor Name: 




